
 

 

 

A note from the Head 

 

Tel: 01769 580512 

Friday 25th April 2025 

Kings Nympton Weekly Newsletter 

www.woodlandfederation.org.uk/kingsnympton     admin@kingsnympton.devon.sch.uk 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We hope you all had a restful and enjoyable Easter break. It’s been lovely to welcome everyone 
back to school this week – there’s such a buzz of excitement around the classrooms and  
corridors! The children have returned full of energy and enthusiasm, ready for what promises to 
be a fun-filled and action-packed summer term. 

The summer term is always one of the busiest in the school year, and this one is no exception. 
We have a wide range of exciting activities planned, including class trips, sports days,  
performances, and residentials. These opportunities are fantastic for helping children build  
confidence, develop new skills, and create lasting memories. Please keep an eye on the diary 
dates in the newsletter. 

Our Forest School sessions began this week, and what a perfect start we had with such beautiful 
weather! The children thoroughly enjoyed getting outdoors and exploring nature in Sletchcott 
Woods. 

Forest School is a fantastic opportunity for children to develop confidence, resilience, and  
teamwork in a natural setting. Through hands-on learning and child-led exploration, children build 
problem-solving skills, improve their communication, and develop a deeper connection with the 
environment around them. We’re really looking forward to seeing how the sessions grow and 
evolve over the term – and watching the children thrive as they take on new challenges outdoors. 

A big thank you to Zoe and Katie who met with myself and Mrs Crosby this week to discuss 
some exciting new projects – including keeping chickens at school and launching a brand-new 
gardening club! We’re so excited about the opportunities these ideas will bring for our children to 
learn about responsibility, nature, sustainability, and where our food comes from. More details 
will be shared very soon – watch this space! 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

 

 

Mrs V Fenemore. Executive Headteacher 



 

 

DIARY DATES 
W/C 28TH APRIL 2025 

Saturday 26th April 
 Deadline for booking before school club on the gateway for w/c  

5th May  

Monday 28th April 

 School door opens at 8:45am and will shut promptly at 8:55am so 

that children are in class ready to start their  

learning at 9am, late arrivals will need to be signed in, in the  

admin office 

 Onsite AM—Mrs Rowcliffe 

 Onsite PM—Subject leader from Winkleigh 

 PE Kit today: Class 1 & Class 2 

Tuesday 29th April 
 Onsite AM—Mrs Fenemore / Mrs Manning  

 Onsite PM—Mrs Rowcliffe 

Wednesday 30th April 
 Onsite PM—Mrs Manning  

 PE kit today: Class 2 

Thursday 1st May 
 Onsite AM—Mrs Fenemore & Mrs Manning 

 Onsite all day—Mrs Stapley 

Friday 2nd May 
 Forest School Reception to Year 3 

 PE Kit today: Class 1 

Saturday 3rd May 
 Deadline for booking before school club on the gateway for w/c  

12th May 

Emails sent this week: Fridays, Family Breakfast Postponed, Allsorts 



 

 

 

VE DAY 80 



 

 

 

SUMMER CAMP 



 

 

 

SPRING/SUMMER MENU 
22ND APRIL 2025 — 25TH OCTOBER 2025 

You can order lunch till 8am on the same day. 

KS1 children are all entitled to free school meals. 



 

 

 
 

 

ATTENDANCE 



 

 
 

You may be eligible for pupil premium funding for Kings Nympton Primary 

School, which entitles your child/ren to receive Free School Meals.  

If your circumstances have changed and you are now in receipt of one or more 

of the following: 

• Universal credit (provided you have a net income of £7400 or less) 

• Income support 

• Income-based jobseekers’ allowance 

• Income-related employment and support allowance 

• Support under Part IV of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999 

• The guaranteed element of state pension credit 

• Child tax credit, provided that you are not also entitled to working tax credit 

and have an annual gross income of £16,190 or less 

It takes less than a minute to apply.  

Visit the following website:  

https://www.gov.uk/apply-free-school-meals 

or call the Education Helpline on 0345 155 1019. 

If eligible, please send a screenshot of your confirmation to  

admin@winkleigh.devon.sch.uk 

Families with children in Key Stage 1 

who are eligible are encouraged to 

apply as the funding is in addition to      

Universal Infant Free School Meals! 

Holiday Activities Food Programme in Devon  

https://eequ.org/devonhaf 

https://www.gov.uk/apply-free-school-meals
https://eequ.org/devonhaf

